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Comments: I believe this is proposal should be denied and and further water development halted.  I also believe

that separating the dam prospecting and building activities is a dishonest approach to piecemeal destruction of a

wonderful area.  

1.  These activities and any dam construction activities are specifically prohibited by the wilderness designation.  '

2.  The Colorado River basin is over prescribed and maintaining stream flows should be a much higher priority

than a tenuous water harvesting project with very junior water rights.

3.  The principle beneficiaries have been less than vigorous in pursing water conservation practices and

destroying a stream to support acres of non-native and unsustainable lawns is a horrible trade off.


